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From: Patrick Wright

To: Vanessa T. Sellers

Subject: FW: Comment For Planning Board
Date: Friday, March 08, 2019 10:27:08 AM
FYI

From: Gabriel Price [mailto:gabe.price@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2019 9:17 AM
To: Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Comment For Planning Board

Mr. Wright,

I will not be able to attend the Planning Board meeting to discuss the issue of the Floating
Homes on the Walker Property, mentioned in today's paper.

I would like to voice my opposition to the project.

I believe the ROGO system is effective and in place to pace the growth of the community with
available area. Just because someone found a loophole where current restrictions are not
directly applicable, does not mean its a good community decision. When there's no more land
area to fill, I believe setting a precedent to allow building out from our shores is a terrible
decision.

I live in the neighborhood behind the Fairfield Inn, and 5th Street is busy enough. We don't
need 75 more houses worth of traffic plopped into our neighborhood making our front door as
busy as the WinnDixie\Home Depot intersections, blocks away.

Some people get paid to ask, for their customers and | understand that. I implore you and the
board to not allow this, for the character and residents of our community.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Gabriel Price
1300 4th St.
Key West, FL.

Gabriel Price
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